

Name:

Class: 10A

Mã đề: 

Ex 1: Read and choose the best answer

The earth has five oceans. They are the Antarctic, Arctic, Atlantic, Indian, and Pacific Oceans. The largest ocean is the Pacific Ocean. It covers more than 30% of the earth's surface. This ocean is bigger than all the land on the earth! The Pacific Ocean is also the earth's deepest ocean. Its average depth is about 3,800 meters. Because the Pacific Ocean is so big, there are many continents around it. It touches South America and North America to the east. It also touches Asia and Australia to the west.

The Pacific Ocean is big enough to be home to many sea animals. In this ocean, you can find large animals like whales, sharks, and dolphins. You can also find smaller animals like stingrays and eels. The name Pacific means "peaceful." However, there is plenty of danger in this ocean. Earthquakes and tsunamis often occur in the Pacific Ocean. Most of the earth's volcanoes are located there, too. Around the Pacific Ocean, many volcanoes form a ring underneath the sea. This area is called the Ring of Fire.

- What is the main idea of this passage?
 - The Pacific Ocean has earthquakes.
 - The Pacific Ocean is the largest ocean on the earth.
 - Different kinds of sea animals live in the Pacific Ocean.
- How large is the Pacific Ocean?
 - It is the second largest ocean in the world.
 - It is smaller than all the land on the earth.
 - It covers more than 30 percent of the earth's surface.
- Which is NOT a continent around the Pacific Ocean?
 - Asia
 - Africa
 - South America
- The Pacific Ocean is so big that many _____ live there.
 - sharks
 - sea animals
 - stingrays and eels
- The word "**It**" refers to _____.
 - South America
 - Pacific Ocean
 - North America

Ex 2: Choose the best answer

- If we took this train, we _____ too early.
 - would arrive
 - arrived
 - will arrived
 - would have arrived
- If I _____ you, I would think twice about that decision.
 - am
 - were
 - have been
 - would be
- If that factory _____ down, many people would be out of work.
 - closes
 - had closed
 - closed
 - would close

Ex 3: Rewrite these following sentences using conditional sentences

- Peter is lazy so he can't pass the exam.
→ If.....
- We haven't got any money so we can't go on the trip.
→ If.....